RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

MEMORANDUM

To Mr. Robert Gilliland

From Mrs T Brown

Date 31st December 2001

RACHEL FERGUSON

I enclose a copy of a statement from Dr Johnston, Paediatric SHO.

You will note that Dr. Johnston mentions that he bleeped the Surgical SHO who was unable to come immediately. I have not yet requested a statement from Mr Zafar or Mr El-shaffie. Do you think I should seek statements from them now or should I wait to see if the Coroner feels it is necessary?

THERESE BROWN
RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR